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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am a Lincoln County Commissioner representing the Northwest Corner of Montana. The Pacific Northwest Trail
does not have any detrimental effects on the landscape. The trail in its current mapped location follows existing
trails and routes through Lincoln County. It accesses some of our most remote communities. The added revenue
from tourism greatly benefits these communities that rely on tourist/hiker dollars. The use of the PNT trail is not
substantial. It will not affect the wildlife or landscape it passes through.

Please approve it in its current location.
Sincerely,

Josh Letcher



